Sigma Tau Gamma A Path of Principles

CHRONICLE

May 2014

In This Issue

Latest News

Elect Your Delegates!

Update Your Information

Register for the Bernier Grand Chapter

<u>Epsilon Psi Receives</u> <u>Charter</u>

Talented Taus

HQ Now Hiring

Summer Recruitment

Quick Links





Latest News

Dear Brother,

The early bird gets the worm. In this case the worm is a \$109 room rate at the Monteleone Hotel for the Grand Chapter. Our room block is filling quickly that we've arranged for a second block! However, the rate for the second block will go up to \$199 because the Satchmo Festival will be in town over the same dates which is causing high demand for hotel rooms. Do yourself a favor and reserve your rooms today!



Event and hotel registration is now live for the <u>Bernier</u> <u>Grand Chapter!</u> Register for the Grand Chapter between now and June 30th to receive early bird rates.

Chapters with ZERO balance for the 2013-2014 school year can attend the Bernier Grand Chapter for just **\$59** per member. Call the Sig Tau Headquarters to receive the discount code that is required to register at this rate.

We hope you will join brothers from across Sig Tau Nation in The Big Easy! Brothers will have the opportunity to vote on major Fraternity topics, dine on a steamboat and attend the inaugural Bernier Institute for Chapter Development. For a full list of events, click here.



Want to keep up with what Sig Tau brothers from across the country are doing? Visit our <u>Latest News</u> section to find out more.

Elect Your Delegates

Every chapter MUST be represented at the William P. Bernier Grand Chapter this summer.

Less than 40 chapter members:
2 delegates

More than 40 chapter members: **3 delegates**

Alumni Associations/Chapters: **1 delegate**

There is no limit on the number of additional members who can attend and benefit from the Recruitment College and Bernier Institute for Chapter Development. Grow your leadership team. Bring your brightest young members to the Bernier Grand Chapter.

Update Your Information

<u>Hotel</u> <u>Registration</u> <u>Page</u> <u>Event</u> <u>Registration</u> <u>Page</u>

Epsilon Psi Receives Charter

37th National President, **Tom Morgan**, Phi '85, presented a charter on Sunday April 27, 2014 to 70 collegiate members of the Epsilon Psi Chapter at Oklahoma State University in Stillwater, Oklahoma.

More than 160 people, including Oklahoma State University Officials, family members, significant others and Sigma Tau Gamma alumni, attended this event. For the full press release, click here.

Alpha Chi Member Joins Field Staff

Sigma Tau Gamma is proud to introduce the newest member of the Headquarters staff, **Rick Day**, Alpha Chi '14.

Day joins the Field Staff after graduating from the University of Illinois with a degree in Agricultural and Consumer Economics. As a member of the Alpha Chi Chapter, he was a re-Founding Father and served as the executive vice president. Welcome, Rick!

Headquarters Seeks Director of Chapter Development

The Sigma Tau Gamma Headquarters is seeking a director of chapter development. The director of chapter development is a motivated, self-starter who will be responsible for successful execution of chapter service-related objectives of the Fraternity Strategic Plan and North-American Interfraternity Conference standards.

The director of chapter development supports the Chapter Standards using regional and national events, chapter-based programming, traveling staff, regional and chapter-based volunteers, electronic communication, and in person visits. This is a full-time, exempt position based at the Marvin Millsap Headquarters Building in Warrensburg, Missouri.

For more information on this position and to apply today, please click here.

Update your current information with the Sig Tau Headquarters so you don't miss important news and information!

Click here to update

Phired Up: Summer Recruitment



"The summer is an incredible opportunity to build meaningful relationships with incoming students. Those relationships, when properly managed, can result in a high quantity of high quality men joining your chapter (before school even starts on some campuses."

Phired Up Productions has provided a collection of results-driving summer recruitment resources that are available for your use on the Phired Up blog. Check out these resources to get your chapter on the right foot this fall.

Summertime is a great time to recruit. You get the full attention of prospects. By the time freshmen arrive on campus you are competing for their attention with residence hall staffs. Use Phired Up as a resource. Call our staff. We will help. Practice the Principle of Leadership. Recruit this summer.

Fraternally Yours,

William P. Bernier, CAE Executive Vice President & CEO Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity, Inc.

660-747-2222

Please Forward Our Email to a Friend

